From: Pascal Dubois-Pelerin _

Sent: 19 February 2020 22:02

To: Thuaire, Charles; _

Subject: Re : RE: 2019/3256/P
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Charles,

Any uplighting should be banned as it would add to light pollution, which is already a major problem
right across the country. This is well documented, including just recently the following piece of academic
research www.sciencedirect.com/science/article/pii/S0006320719307797.

Also the application does not even specify when the lights will come on and off.

As it stands it should therefore be rejected, although with suitable changes, plus additional information, it
could be made acceptable.

Regards

Pascal

Le lundi, février 10, 2020, 11:45, Thuaire, Charles <Charles. Thuaire@camden.gov.uk> a écrit :

Pascal-

I am awaiting more information from the vicar, including the proposed illumination levels on
the front fagade, before 1 can write this case up for approval. At present, we do not have any
objections in principle to the scheme overall. As there are objections from 2 local groups
(Church Row Assoc and Hampstead CAAC), we will have to report this case to a Members
Briefing panel which meets every Monday. I have no timescales yet in using the decision;
however as I am still waiting for info and am on holiday after this week for 3 weeks, it is
unlikely to be written up now until when I return in early March.

1f you wish to comment on this application, please do so asap either online or by an email to
our generic mailbox.

thanks
Charles Thuaire
Senior Planner

Telephone: 020 7974 5867
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Sent: 09 February 2020 13:05
To: Thuaire, Charles <Charles. Thuairet@camden.gov.uk>: Pascal Dubois-Pelerin

Subject: 2019/3256/P

Good morning Charles,

The consultation end date for this application is long past but 1 have only just heard about it.

I am minded to oppose it as yet another source of light pollution, both for local residents and visitors, and for
London as a whole.

Before T have a chat with the vicar may T ask when you are due to issue your report?

Regards

Pascal Dubois-Pélerin

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or
copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in
error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new
Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you
and residents.



